
The Town of North Greenbush is pleased to 
announce that the Annual Christmas Parade will 
be on Saturday, December 2, 2023, @ 6:00 p.m.  

The Parade Committee would like to cordially 
invite you to participate in the Christmas Parade, 
with vehicles or floats that are decorated in the 
Christmas theme.  

If you are interested in participating in the 
parade, please contact the Supervisor’s Office by 
phone 518-283-5313 Ext. 10 or by email, 
supervisorsoffice@northgreenbush.org  

 
 

mailto:supervisorsoffice@northgreenbush.org

